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Dear Parents, 

 Assalam-o-Alaikum, 

Please be informed that a PTM will be conducted on May 23, 2019 for the students of Classes I to XII. 

Both the parents are requested to attend the PTM and meet the Class Teacher between 08:00 am and 
10:00 am ONLY.  
 

In the interest of your ward, parents are requested to:   

 Switch off their mobile when interacting with teachers and avoid using the same in school premises. 

 Bring their ward in proper school uniform.  

 Bring duly filled-in School Almanac of their ward.  

 Discuss only Academic related issues with the Teachers and the undersigned. 

 ONLY Parents would be allowed. (Brother, sister, uncle, cousins would not be entertained) Please carry 

your ID Proof. 

• Parents can interact with the Class/Subject Teacher of their ward through email IDs of the respective 

teacher given in the Almanac and copy to nhsschoolorg@yahoo.com. 
 

• Summer Break for Classes I to VIII from May 24, 2019 and for Classes IX to XII from May 31, 2019. 

• Timings for Classes XI & XII from May 13 to May 22, 2019 – 06:30 am to 12:30 pm. 

• Extra Classes for IX to XII from May 24, 2019 to May 30, 2019 timings 07:45 am to 12:30 pm. 

• Holiday Homework has been uploaded on the NHS website. Kindly download and help your ward 

to complete it. Make the optimum use of the holidays and revise the work done in class for 

better performance in UTs and Half Yearly. 
 

• School will re-open on July 01, 2019 for Classes I to XII. 

• It is compulsory for your ward to attend the school on the 1st day of the re-opening of the school 

and thereafter along with her/his books and note books. Holiday Homework should be submitted to the 

respective subject teachers within two days of the reopening of the school. 
 

• It may also be noted that you are advised to send your ward regularly to school and in no case should 

be/she have less than 75% attendance in the ensuing Academic Session. 
 

• Fee for the 2nd Quarter (July, August & September 2019) should be deposited positively by July 10, 

2019. School office will remain open on all working days during the summer break. 

 

With profound regards and best wishes for a promising and a fulfilling Academic Session. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
         Sd/- 
(Sulekha Mehra) 
Principal 
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